

February 10, 2009

Ms. Laura Mason Program Officer Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Dear Ms. Mason:

The Cypress Performing Arts Association is grateful for the support awarded by the Bill Graham Foundation, grant #20080305 in the amount of \$2,000 for the Cypress String Quartet's Adopt-a-School program.

Please find enclosed the signed and dated Letter of Transmittal. Thank you once again and best wishes for you this spring.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Bigelow Education Director